
Aquatic Invasive Species 
Program Summary

saskatchewan.ca/aquatic-invasive-species
Report AIS to the TIPP Line: 1-800-667-7561

More than 250 decontaminations 
were performed on watercraft that were not properly cleaned, 
drained or dried and were at risk of spreading aquatic invasive species.
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watercraft
inspection stations
 

11
watercraft inspectors

Over 3,500
watercraft inspections were 
completed in 2024.

450+ water samples from waterbodies 
all across the province were tested 
for AIS.

Invasive Fish
· Goldfish were removed from stormwater 

ponds.
· Koi were reported in Junction Reservoir.
· eDNA monitoring for Prussian carp was conducted in the 

Qu’Appelle River watershed and no detections of Prussian 
carp DNA were found. 

· Prussian carp continued to be monitored for downstream 
spread in the South Saskatchewan River system. 

Send reports of invasive fish to .reportais@gov.sk.ca

Saskatchewan 
remains free of 
invasive mussels 
and waterfleas 
in 2024.

X

Thousands of informational 
items including cards, stickers, key 
chains, colouring books and posters 
were delivered to marinas, boat 
dealerships, pet stores and 
greenhouses across the province.

Stop invasive species
from entering our waters

Don't move a mussel 

Flowering rush, an invasive 
aquatic plant, was removed from over 
100 km of creeks and rivers in the 
province, with help from many partners.

Thank you to our partners 
that support monitoring, control, enforcement, 
outreach, and other activities in the province. 

For a list of partner organizations, visit the 
website by scanning the QR code.

6
Mussel-fouled watercraft 
were intercepted and decontaminated 
entering Saskatchewan.
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